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Half Term 

The Half Term was a wonderful success where the children en-

joyed a number of activities.  The club was filled with smiles and 

laughter.   

 

Booking Forms 

Please could all parents/carers 

ensure their booking form is 

filled out and handed into the 

staff before the start of the 

term.  It is really important as 

we need to ensure ratios are 

correct and above all there is 

no confusion on collection at 

the school.   

Polite Reminder 

Please could all outstanding 

bills be cleared by the end 

of March.   

Thank you 

Love Bugs 

Crafty Instruments 

Coming Soon! Is our very own 
bush craft with Mr Mogg.  The children will be 

able to learn to cook survival food, build a ba-
sha with a poncho 

for shelter and much more! 
Garden Centre 

How lovely it is
 to see the 

children enjoying the new 

role play area. 

Mardi Gras 

http://www.desktopwallpapers4.me/abstract/camouflage-pattern-17607/
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Word of th
e month 

by Gracie. 

Intellig
ence is the 

ability
 to under-

stand and learn 

things quickly and 

well. 

Great Job! 

Knex 

New Cosy Corner 

Puffy Paint 

Doyley Sheep 

Graffiti Box 

 
Puffy Paint  

1 table spoon of self-

raising flour       food colouring  
      table spoon of salt 
    1/4 table spoon of wa-

ter 

 

Look Out! 

Booking forms 

for Easter, lots 

of fun filled 

activities. 

Warburtons 

We would like to thank 

Warburtons and the 

parents that have setup 

our free bread delivery 

we receive every week. 

Thank you 


